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Greetings Clients and Friends  

Re: New Location, New Name, Same Great Service, Same Phone Number, Same Email 
You spoke.  We Listened. 

Many of our clients have expressed how difficult it is to access our offices now that ION Light Rail is 
on King Street in front of our office.  Clients have also found it particularly difficult to park and to 
access the parking.  In light of these changes, 12th March, 2018 we will be relocating to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
60 Bathurst Drive 
Unit 1 
Waterloo, ON 
N2V 2A9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new location has ample parking and is easily accessible from all locations in Waterloo region and 
beyond. 

In addition, we will be operating under a new name in 2018.  We will soon be known as MM&P LLP 
Chartered Professional Accountants. 
To respond to our clients’ needs and changing market conditions is one of the advantages of being a 
business of our size.  We think these traits are not only advantages, they are hallmarks of our company. 

We look forward to providing you with the same great services at our new location and under our new 
name in the years to come. 

Yours truly, 
 
Moore, McDermott & Partners LLP 
 
 

http://www.mmandp.com/

